
PRESIDENT’S  MESSAGE 

Ladies, what a fun time we had packing the buddy boxes. Wish more of 
you could have been there. We did 10 great boxes and I met Elisa the next 
day and she delivered them with many others to the VA on Saturday.  

 

Planning to meet Tuesday for our last meeting of the year at Lynn Hut-
ton's or the community center, depending  on the weather.  

 

Wishing all of you very happy holidays and hope we can be back at our 
restaurant meetings soon. Looking forward to seeing everyone in person 
again 

 

Barbee  
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Check your Calendars 

December 22       Club Meeting and  Lunch  -  please watch for    

                                     Notices of Time and Location 

 

               

          December 25                                          January 1, 2021                                               

The basket for the District Drawingl  Many 
thanks to Lynn and  all who  helped  make it 
happen! 



 

 

Editor’s Note:  This appeared in last year’s December issue but  it seemed worth repeating. 


